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 Penticton Quilters Guild, Box 1064, Penticton, BC V2A 6J9 

www.pentictonquilters.com On Facebook: Penticton Quilters Guild 

Meeting scheduled – Feb 13th 
Things to remember for the meeting 

 

Sale begins at 8:30 am 

-Your show and tell. 

-Coffee cup 

-Name Tag 

-Bring a friend! 
 

The Social Committee will continue to charge 

25cents for coffee on regular meeting days, no 

charge for class days   A sign-up sheet is 

available for those who would like to bring 

goodies.    

***If you have signed up for February treats 

remember to bring them for our coffee break. 

                       
 

 

 

    

 

 

2018/19 Schedule for Meetings and class 

dates: 

(8:30 am start times unless noted.) 

Meeting Day      Workshop day 

Feb. 13                  Feb. 27 

Mar. 13                 Mar.  27 

Apr. 10                 Apr. 24 

May 8- Windup Luncheon 10:00am 

February, 2019 

February is our de-Stash Sale! 
Come early to set up your table and browse all 

New to You fabric and supplies others are 

clearing out.  Remember small bills and coins 

as well. Oh! the fun!  

Please have your items priced & provide a 

cash box. 

              
                 

Have you seen some of the quilts from the Tokyo 

International Great Quilt Festival 2019! One quilt of 

hundreds of Geisha girls both the front and back has 

got the quilting world starring in awe.   The years of 

labor that went into that quilt and it will be timeless. 

Tokyo International Great Quilt Festival 

2019 - YouTube 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UdYB0-

AHM_M 

 

 

 

 

Tokyo%20International%20Great%20Quilt%20Festival%202019%20-%20YouTubehttps:/www.youtube.com/watch?v=UdYB0-AHM_M
Tokyo%20International%20Great%20Quilt%20Festival%202019%20-%20YouTubehttps:/www.youtube.com/watch?v=UdYB0-AHM_M
Tokyo%20International%20Great%20Quilt%20Festival%202019%20-%20YouTubehttps:/www.youtube.com/watch?v=UdYB0-AHM_M
Tokyo%20International%20Great%20Quilt%20Festival%202019%20-%20YouTubehttps:/www.youtube.com/watch?v=UdYB0-AHM_M


Month Meeting / Class Workshop Day 

 

 
 

Feb  Feb 13 – 8:30 am Meeting day 
Continuing with the Star Quilt with 
Pati, from January’s meeting 

Feb 27 – Free Sew day & 
Quilts of Valor log cabin blocks 

March March 13 – 9:00aam Meeting day  March 27 – Jelly Roll Rug 
Rectangle or oval style 

April April 10 – 9:00 am Meeting day April 23 – to be decided at Feb. mtg. 

 

 
 

PROGRAM UPDATE by Pati 
Our Quilted Hugs Shawl workshop was a great success despite our snowfall. Thanks to Holly for 
keeping us on track, looking forward to seeing our projects at our next Show and Tell. 
  
February will bring our next “free sew day” on the 27th. Bring your own project to work on or join 
us in making blocks for CQA’s most recent challenge.  Check back on the Dec and  Jan newsletter 
for instructions and information. If you can’t join us, maybe you can make some blocks at home or 
if you have some extra white or solid red 2 1/2” strips laying around at home, please bring them to 
our upcoming meeting and we will make good use of them. All blocks will be made into quilts for 
donation to Quilts of Valour for distribution to Canadian veterans.  
  
In March, we will be working on a Jelly Roll Rug, you will have seen lots of pic’s of these if you 
spend any time on the internet. You will need 1 jelly roll and lots of batting strips for this one.  We 
still have room if you are interested. 
  
We are still finalizing plans for the April workshop with Syd Hughes.  Australian Trad Jazz quilt. 
See Pati if you are interested. 
  
May – no workshop, but we will have our AGM and potluck luncheon before we wind up for the 
summer. 
  
We will continue working on our after-meeting project on Feb 13, so don’t forget to bring your 
projects along with you.  You will also need to bring along some 12” squares of muslin with batting 
and backing in case you are ready to start practicing some stitching but first we will need to draw in 
some of the quilting lines on our project.  Any questions – email Pati de Broekert 
 



  

 

 

Check out 
this 
fabulous 
tour on 
their 
website. 

  
This was shared from Facebook.  Enjoy the read. 

 

 



 
  

 

 
Syd and Petronilla had signed up to attend the 
gathering in Kelowna in April.  They just found out 
that they are not now able to attend due to 
another commitment. 
If there is anyone who would be interested in 
attending. Please contact Syd or Petronilla.   
 Tickets were $60 each. 

 

Community Quilts! 
 
We have seen the 1st of the Turing 20 quilt 
tops and it turned out even better than 
expected. Thanks to all who took a kit. We 
are wondering if anyone would be 
interested in paper foundation piecing. We 
plan to take a head count at the next 
meeting and if there is enough interest, we 
will organize a project. We have a string 
piecing project ready for after the meeting. 
Thanks everyone for all your help with 
these quilts for our community. Cheryl and 
Peggy 

 

 

Here is a picture of the 

Australian Trad Jazz 

Quilt made by Syd 

Hughes. 

If you would be 

interested in a class on 

this quilt in April please 

talk to Pati at the 

meeting on the 13th. 



                                           

                                                  

A word from our President Nonie . .  

So much has changed in the past month.  Beth Kingzett has passed away.  Beth had a quiet presence that belied her 

strength and influence.  She was a kind, caring friend and a talented quilter.  She found happiness in sewing everyday 

and when she took on a project, she went all in. Her daughter, Alynda, told me that when Beth sewed the one block 

a day quilt for a year, she sewed extra blocks.  Variations on an original block or just not good enough blocks were re-

sewn until she was satisfied that she had done her best.  Writing this blurb today reinforces my awareness of how 

much I relied on her guidance and friendship.   I will miss her as will all who had the privilege of knowing her.   

Farewell Beth, rest in peace. 

 Thank you, Holly, for the wonderful workshop on hug shawls.  So many different takes on the same pattern. Will we 

have a fashion show at the meeting?  

Elections are coming up at the AGM in May.  Marilyn Smith will move up to co-chairman but is looking for someone 

to join her.  The Vice President and Secretary positions will need filling. 

Don’t forget your DE stash items for the meeting.  A great time to clear off the shelves and make room for new 

goodies.  See you on the 13th.    Nonie 

Members will have the opportunity to speak about Beth during the meeting.  How they first met, any time spent 

together, stories of workshops, etc.  Short and sweet.   
 

  
 

 

 

 

Elizabeth (Beth) Helen Kingzett 

Born in Castlegar on April 9, 1943, Beth passed away in 

Penticton on January 24, 2019. A long-time Penticton 

resident, Beth spent many years in the real estate industry; 

first in administrative roles, then sales, and finally in 

management as well as training another generation of agents, 

all while managing a large orchard and raising her family. 

Pre-deceased by her beloved husband Mike, Beth is survived 

by her children Brian (Jenny), Kyle (Donna), and Alynda, 

grandchildren Cole, Spencer, Marissa, and Tiernan, and 

siblings Patricia, Richard, Glada, Cindy, Sarah, John, Peter, 

and Dick as well as many cousins and other relatives. Her 

family would like to extend their thanks for the excellent care 

Beth received at the Penticton Regional Hospital and Moog & 

Friends Hospice House. Memorial service details to be 

determined later. In lieu of flowers, please consider a donation 

to the Heart and Stroke Foundation of Canada or the 

Alzheimer Society of Canada. 

 

 

 

 

Quilts of Valor recipients 

Thank you, Mari for sending us a copy of 

this from the Legion newsletter.  

 

Bring your red, white and yellow material 

for our sew- in at the guild meeting Feb 

27th.  Or bring your blocks already done. 

Pattern in the December and January 

newsletters.  
 

 



  
Retreat Update 

 
Hello Retreaters... there are a couple things that 

need some attention, so PLEASE READ THIS and 

respond to Debra  debraquiltslots@gmail.com     

 

Dinner at Campo Marina on Thursday night.... I 

spoke to the restaurant and since we would like to 

book on their busiest night of the year, they have 

offered to do a banquet type dinner for us.... 

they'll offer a family style dinner with 

Three Course Family Style Meal  

 Caesar Salad  

Chicken Parmigiana 

Breaded chicken breast topped with house made 

tomato sauce & mozzarella 

 Farfalle Primavera 

Farfalle pasta and a medley of fresh vegetables in 

tomato basil cream 

 Penne Osoyoos 

Penne pasta with spicy Italian sausage, bell peppers 

and mushrooms in a spicy tomato sauce 

 Oven Roasted Potatoes & Vegetables of the Day 

  Triple Layer Chocolate Cake with Whipped cream 

 Coffee or Tea 

  

$31.00 per person exclusive of taxes and 
gratuity.   
There are two more elaborate and more expensive 
choices.... please let me know as soon as you can.  If 
we don’t want to do this, we’ll just need to make our 
own dinner plans for Thursday night. 
 

 
Saturday Night Social gathering will include a Fabric 
Exchange.  Please bring a Meter or 2- 1/2 meters or 4 
fat quarters of coordinating fabrics.... and we'll do the 
game..... also a charity block challenge... we'll make a 
quilt with a surprise method.... 
 
Please bring some goodies for the snack table and 
don't forget that we are responsible for our 
breakfasts this year. 
 
Great big thanks so far for Pati, Sherry and Kathleen 
for their help. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or 
suggestions!  Debra 

 

 

 

 

mailto:debraquiltslots@gmail.com


 
 
  

Penticton Quilt Guild Meeting   
2019-01-09 

 

9:00 am -Meeting opened by Co-President Nonie Cornell, with 

   Co-President Beth Kingzett at her side. 

-Motion to adopt minutes from Dec.  12th meeting by Sherry Badger 

  & seconded by Kathleen Noble. 

Welcome to all - 53 in attendance with no visitors today.  

Announcements:  Gathering of the Guild, April 13th at the Kelowna Capri. 

 

Shown & Tell, with Petronella Croker as Vanna. 

 

Reports: 

Sherry Badger, Treasurer 

 -gave balance as of today. 

 

Sharon Sutherland, Membership 

 -now at 76 members 

 

Lorna Cruickshank, CQA 

 -new program, Block of the Week, with 52 blocks 

  -starts Jan. 15th 

  -available online, directions for each block on web for 3 weeks only. 

  -not required to be a CQA member to access these 

 -Quilts of Valor also on CQA website.  Directions are in our Dec newsletter  also. 

 

Penny Lipsack, Library -3 new magazines received  

  

Joyce Rich, Social -nothing to report 

       

Diane Schlamp, Newsletter -deadline is Jan. 31st. 

 

Debra McCracken, Retreat 

 -Feb 14, 15, 16  & 17 

 -coming along smoothly, with full capacity 

 -Demos planned 

 -any changes advise Debra 

 

Peggy Swerdfeger, Community Quilts 

 -93 Christmas placemats were distributed to Meals on Wheels & SOWINS. 

 -16 kits of ‘Turning 20’ are available. 

 -Flannel squares are made & ready to sew together for rag quilts. 

 
 

 



 
  
Rae French, Babies 1st 

 -not here today. 

 -Pati advised Rae has a serious health issue she is dealing with. 

 -Marilyn Smith sent a card to Rae & she appreciated receiving it.  

* Nonie reminded everyone to advise Marilyn if a card should be sent to a member.  

 

Dianne Birnie, Artsy Girls 

 -they are working on a new challenge: Windows, doors & portals. 

 -meeting the 1st Thursday of the month at each other’s homes. They are at full 

 capacity now. 

        

Pati de Broekert, Programs 

 -Jan. 23rd 9am Quilted Hug Shawl   Holly Stengel 

 -Feb. 27th  Free Sew Day   or work on CQA blocks of Valor 

     -white, cream, yellow & red fabrics 

 -March 27th  Jelly Roll Rug oval or rectangle pattern 

 -April 24th  Australian Tran Jazz   Syd Hughes 

     or Its All in the Details  Eileen Zornes  

 -May 8th  Windup Luncheon 

-after meeting today, Star Wall-hanging, with different quilting in each square. 

  

Old Business:  

-Gathering of the Guilds  April 13th 8-5     Capri Hotel, Kelowna 

  10 registered, Nonie suggested carpooling. 

       

New Business: 

 -at Feb. meeting, there will be a ‘New to u’ sale 

  -label things with price or if free & who to pay 

 -remember the ‘Free table’ at the back of the room. 

  -Marilyn Smith advised she brought upholstery samples that are on the 

  table. - Bags for SOWINS had been made from some of these & to help yourself, if     

           making more bags. 

Coffee break & meeting later resumed. 

Nonie thanked the ladies who brought goodies for coffee: Jean Horton & Sharon Anderson. 

       

Motion to adjourn by Eileen Zornes & seconded by Syd Hughes. Carried.10:25 am. 

Demo: -Dianne Birnie showed her small Fabric Boxes & handed out directions. 

 

Next meeting: Feb 13th 9:00 am  

Remember the ‘New to u Sale. Come early & bring cash. 

 

Co-President: Nonie Cornell  Beth Kingzett 

Secretary:  Bobbi Bodden 
 

 

 



  

 

A little eye candy from our January meeting. 

 

. 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
  
 

  

. 

 

  

 

Support our local businesses . . ..   

 

 

  



2019 Quilt Shows  

 

March 15-17 Color Dance in Fabric and Thread, Quilters Anonymous 38th Annual Quilt 

Show,   2019,   Evergreen State Fairgrounds, 14405 179th Ave SE, Monroe, WASH 

 

March 16 & 17 – Celebration of Quilts, Dwight Hall, Powell River, BC 

www.timberlandquiltersguild.ca 

 

April 12 & 13 – Peace Quilt Love 2019, Eagle Ridge Community Centre, 1089 Langford Parkway, 

Langford, BC    www.westshorequiltersguild.cs 

 

April 26 & 27 Quilts in the Valley by the Abbotsford Quilts Guild.  Abbotsford Pentecostal 

Assembly Church 3145 Gladwin Road, Abbotsford, B.C. 

 

April 25-27th It's Raining Quilts   The Everett Quilt Show Experience, 201,  Edward D. Hansen 

Conference Center 
 
 

And Some Local Eye Candy for our quilting enthusiasts: 
 

 

 

 

The Okanagan Modern Quilt Guild is bringing in Stacey Day for a Guild workshop - and she is 

also doing a Trunk Show that is open to all who are interested! 

Stacey will be talking about Modern Quilts and showcasing her quilts from her book Child Play 

Quilts. 

 Friday, March 22nd - 7 to 9 pm held at the Summerland Arts and Culture Centre 

$5 (at the door) 

contact Judy Born judyborn357@gmail.com for more information 

 

Poppins Quilt Parlor news: 

2 different Trunk Shows presented by Noeline Kerr of Trend Tex Fabrics. 

Noeline is enthusiastic and full of information and we are very happy she is coming in 

February to share with you!  Both will be packed with information, show & tell, entertainment 

and door prizes! 

  

Friday, Feb. 8th - 5 to 7 pm - Batiks 

what makes them different from other cotton fabrics, where and how they are made, a bit of 

hands on 

 Saturday, Feb. 9th - 10 am to 12 Noon - Cottons 

cotton fabrics, threads and batting will be covered in this trunk show.   

  

These are both FREE - but you do need to pre-register (we do have limited space).   

Pop in or call us to add your name to the list of attendees. 

http://www.westshorequiltersguild.cs/
mailto:judyborn357@gmail.com

